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Award Winning 
Each year, Mississippi State holds the Ritter 
Awards, handing out various awards to the 

Greek life Community. Our Alumni Advisor, 
Mr. Greg Smith, won the Advisor of the Year 

award. Despite his battle through a 
leukemia diagnosis and going through 
chemotherapy, he is still committed to 

helping our chapter become a better place. 
No words can describe how thankful we are 
for him and how deserving he is of this 

award. 
 

 

 
New Officers for 2022 
At the end of last semester, the Chapter 
held elections for the new officers for 2022! 

 
 Amongst the vast amount of candidates for 
each position, the following were chosen to 

lead the Chapter for this year:  
 
CJ Fischer as President, Wade Lowery as 

Treasurer, Harris Mason as Internal Vice 
President, Brady McCarter as External Vice 
President, Matt Cox as Fraternity Educator, 

Graham Leslie as the Ritualist, Wyatt 
Slonneger as Risk Manager, Jake Witterman 
as Social Chair, Jacob Woods as Educational 

Chairman, Robby Skelton as Alumni Chair, 
Grant Norman as secretary, Olman Castor, 

Nate Blankenship, and Cole Ross as Rush 
Chairs, and Ben Miller, Colten Easterling, 
and Carter McElroy as Three members of 

the Executive Committee.  

  

 

 

2022 Officers: 

    Ben Miller, Wade Lowery, Matt Cox, Harris Mason, Olman Castro 

    Carter McElroy, Wyatt Slonnger, Robby Skelton, Cole Ross, Jacob Woods, Colten Easterling 

    Brady McCarter, CJ Fischer, Jake Witterman, Graham Leslie  

 



 

 

 

 Lambda Chi Alpha Updates  
 

 

 

Baseball season kicked 

off  on February 18 
against Long beach 

State, in which the series 
ended with Long beach 
state winning two of the 

3 games. This past 
weekend, The Bulldogs 
lost the first game of the 

series against Northern 
Kentucky. However, they 

came back strong 
winning 10-1 on 
Saturday and 7-2 on 

Sunday.  
 
With our excitement for 

the Baseball season the 
Chapter would like to 

send an invitation to a 
parent’s day on March 
Twenty Sixth during the 

second game of the 
series against The 

University of Alabama.  

 Stayed tuned for more 

information about the 
weekend.  
 

The new Officer Corps for 
2022 continue to improve 

our chapter by expanding 
our operations by 
increasing our charitable 

actions, alumni network, 
and overall GPA, and 

overall active participation.  
 
Our Champions of the 

intermural are attempting 
for a repeat year, winning 
the Softball Championship 

within the Greek 
Intermural League. We are 

wishing them the best of 
luck! 

 Congratulations to Fall 

Associate Class of 2021.  
 

During the first week back 
of this semester the 
second round of initiations 

for the associate 
members in fall class 
finished. The first round 

occurred near the end of 
the fall semester.  

 
 

 

If you were an active member of Lambda Chi Alpha during your college years, please reach out 
to be added to our Alumni Network 

     

 

Website: 
 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

https://lxamsstate.com/ (615) 906-7001 Lambdachimsstate@gmail.com 
 


